
                              RUMC PRAYER LIST: 

       

 

Larry Underwood                        Roy Sisk            

David Fredenburgh             Zulla Russell            

Underwood family                 Debbie Hall            

Carl Carter              Avis Kessler            

Vicki Willis &              Rick Willis 

     the Snelling family             Roger Daniels            

James Matthews             Mac Kirkpatrick  

Vicki (Debbie Hall’s sister)           Bob Fallows  

All those with COVID-19           Laine Scheuble 

All those caring for COVID-19 patients       
  

Continuing Prayers: 

For the sick. For those who grieve. 

For all who serve and their families. 

For God’s People, The Church, and the World. 

Prayers for our Nation. 
 
If you know someone you would like to add to our prayer list, please forward your request to 

Judy Scheuble by email at: ljscheuble@aol.com, or by calling her at home. 

 

 

 

 

RUMC CELEBRATIONS 
 

Birthdays 
 

 

 
Anniversaries 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS and EVENTS 

Healthy Church Team  August 4th  at 7:00 pm. 

Administrative Council August 6th at 7:00 pm. 

Worship Committee  August 11th at 10:00 am. 

Board of Trustees  August 12th at 6:00 pm. 

Nominations/Leadership August 13th at 7:00 pm. 

Healthy Church Team  August 18th at 7:00 pm. 

Staff-Parish Relations  August 20th at 7:00 pm. 

 

 

 

BIBLE STUDY 

The Bible Study will be suspended until we are able to meet  

in person again.  We will restart once we are able to convene  

in-person worship and meetings.  We will pick up with Chapters 

16, 17, and 18 at that time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ljscheuble@aol.com


Kits for Conference 

Local churches are encouraged to continue the collection of 
Kits for Conference. Specific collection details still underway, 
but will very likely include the organization of regional, or 
district-wide, drop-off locations. More information will be 
forthcoming as the new plan is created and finalized. 

The United Methodist Committee on Relief (UMCOR) is currently 
focusing efforts on Cleaning Kits (aka Flood Buckets), Hygiene 
Kits, and School Kits.  Cleaning kits provide supplies to help 
individuals and families clean up after flooding, hurricanes, 
tornadoes, and other natural disasters.  Hygiene kits replace basic 
necessity items lost in a disaster such as toothbrushes, hand 
towels, and soap to help people stay clean and healthy.  School 
kits include school supplies for children as they return to the 
classroom.  Click on the kit name to see PDFs for specific item 
listing and assembly instructions.  

 
If you prefer to make a financial contribution to enable UMCOR to 
purchase relief kits, you can contribute $75 for each cleaning kit; 
$12 for each health kit; and $11 for each school kit.  Additionally, 
UMCOR asks for $1 per kit ($3 for cleaning buckets) to cover 
processing and shipping and $1 for toothpaste for each health kit.  
Please do NOT bring checks to Annual Conference.  All checks 
(for processing and shipping, for toothpaste, and in lieu of 
providing kits) should be made payable to “Virginia Conference 
UMC,” earmarked for “kits” and mailed to Treasurer, Virginia 
Conference of The United Methodist Church, P.O. Box 5605, Glen 
Allen, VA, 23058 any time prior to Annual Conference. 

 

 

 

 

http://doc.vaumc.org/AC2019/CleaningKitAssemblyInstructions.pdf
http://doc.vaumc.org/AC2019/HygieneKitAssemblyInstructions.pdf
http://doc.vaumc.org/AC2019/HygieneKitAssemblyInstructions.pdf
http://www.vaumc.org/ncfilerepository/AC2019/SchoolKitAssemblyInstructions.pdf
http://www.umcmission.org/umcor/serve/relief-supply-network/cleaning-kit
http://www.umcmission.org/umcor/serve/relief-supply-network/hygiene-kit
http://www.umcmission.org/umcor/serve/relief-supply-network/school-kit
http://www.umcmission.org/umcor/serve/relief-supply-network/school-kit

